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Mail in Voting (in Oregon or any other place) has been proven to be safe and 

effective.  There has been no widespread proof of anyone voting without being a 

citizen, and only occasional votes in other states by someone claiming to be another 

person (all Republicans I might add).  This is the safest and most effective way to get 

people to the polls, and we should not take away our system that works efficiently 

and effectively.  The cost of going back to in person voting would be dramatically 

higher, would dissuade people from voting, and would create no positive impact 

whatsoever.   

 

This is just a method for Republicans to cry wolf, or figure out ways to steal elections 

with digital manipulation of data.  Do not trust the Wolf in Sheep's clothing.  This has 

never been about non-citizens voting, since they are not doing so.  


